





<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>Cambodia Mission Trip Update</u>: Our team would like to thank our church family for supporting our fundraising efforts. Our goal was to raise \$18,000 and we have surpassed that goal. We will give you an updated total once all funds have been collected. If anyone still wishes to contribute, donations will be given directly to Global Surge.

<u>TBC Youth Group</u> will meet tonight at 5:43 pm where we will begin our Samson Series. Our Lock-in that was originally scheduled for this past Friday will be rescheduled for June.

<u>Passion Play Donations Needed:</u> We need food item donations for our Passion Play on March 29th - 31st. There will be a sign up sheet in the kitchen, or you can contact Carol Leno at 320-8635. Your help is appreciated.

Jamestown Community Choir will start up again on March 18th at 7:00 pm. Practices are held here at TBC. If you are interested in joining the choir, please contact Tim Metz at 407-625-9363.

<u>Bridal shower:</u> All TBC ladies are invited to a bridal shower for Emma Cullen, bride-to-be of Isaac Patzer. This will take place on Saturday, April 6th at 1:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall. If you have any questions, contact Penny Orr (368-2804) or Amy Patzer (320-5818).

Annual CEF Banquet will be held April 8th with a 6:00 pm social and banquet at 6:30 pm. This year's banquet will be held at the Nome Schoolhouse (200 1st Ave in Nome, ND). You're welcome to come at 5:30 pm for a self-guided tour of the renovated 1916 school building. This years speaker will be Doug Sikkink, State Director of CEF of ND. All are invited to attend. No tickets are needed, but please RSVP to Charity at 701-301-7814 by March 29th.







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

Collin McDonald Pastoral Intern

<u>Staff</u>

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator

Trena Owens Children's Director

Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor

Rocky Seefried Custodian

<u>Elders</u>

Kelly Rachel James Owen Jeremy Owens Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Missionaries

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Tuesday Ministries

Ladies' Bible Study10:15 AMWomen's BSF6:30 PM

Wednesday Ministries

YTD Giving Report	
Budget (Monthly)	\$ 149,345.07
Giving	\$ 80,579.81
Spending	\$83,150.83









And serve Him

March 17, 2024

The Deity of Christ A Study of John's Epistles

Assurance of Salvation

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822

TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK